
ACCESS TO THE VIA DELL’AMORE 

 

The Via Dell’Amore will finally reopen to the world starting on August 9th, 2024. Here are the latest updates 

regarding access: 

Access to the Via Dell’Amore is by reservation only. 

The visiting hours will be: 

HIGH SEASON: From April 1st to October 31st: 8:30am - 9:30pm (the last entry will be at 9pm) 

LOW SEASON: From November 1st to March 31st: 9:30am - 5pm (the last entry will be at 4:30pm) 

Visitors will need to book a time slot; the slots are every fifteen minutes starting on the hour (so the 

increments will be :00/:15/:30/:45). No more than 100 people will be allowed to book for each time slot. 

Our guests CinqueTerre Cards “accommodation facilities” holders, that would like to walk Via Dell’Amore, 

they need tobuy the Via Dell’Amore supplement (discounted price is 8 € instead 10 €) in the following 

locations: 

1) On the Via Dell’Amore official website: www.viadellamore.info 

2) On the CinqueTerre National Park’s website: https://card.parconazionale5terre.it  (although it 

looks like you’ll be redirected to the first website I listed after you’ve booked your Cinque Terre 

Card) 

3) In person at the CinqueTerre National Park Info Points (in all stations between La Spezia Centrale 

and Levanto) 

During high season, the Via Dell’Amore will be one-way for visitors, visitors will need to enter the path from 

Riomaggiore and exit in Manarola. 

The walk is usually a 20-minute stroll but they’ve announced that 30 minutes will be the maximum amount 

of time allowed on the Via Dell’Amore during visiting hours. 

As my accommodation facility “Case di Corniglia” has obtained the CETS certification “Enviromental Quality 

Label” you will have access to discounts and differentiated access compared to normal visitors (ask at 

CinqueTerre National Park Info Points for more infos/details about differentiated acces). 

REMEMBER: Bring your ID and all passes with you (as everything will be checked at the gate and names on 

passes and IDs must match). 


